
FROM THE WORTHY PRESIDENT: 
 

As we leave the 2012 year and enter into the 2013 year, let us give thought to the Eagle motto “People 
Helping People”. Many years ago when the Eagles organization was founded, a small group of people 
met and agreed to “bury the hatchet” and form “The Order of Good Things”. Later, “The Order of Good 
Things” was changed to “The Fraternal Order of Eagles”. The Eagle motto “People Helping People” is 
intended to make life more desirable by lessening the ills and promoting peace, gladness and hope, not 
only for the organizations that we donate monetarily to, but also within our own #882. As we approach 
this New Year, let us give thanks for all that we have both personally and through the fellowship of the 
Eagles fraternity and start fresh under the “People Helping People” motto. Let us strive to be the “Order 
of Good Things”. 
 

Mitchell “Red” Shelton, Worthy President 
 
 
FROM THE CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES: 
 

Hello everyone and Happy Holidays! 
 

On behalf of the Aerie Officers, I would like to say there is no better time than the holidays to reflect 
upon the good happenings of the passing year. As we say good-bye to 2012, we invite each of you to 
remember the HUGE impact your gifts of time and support makes on our community. Please take a 
moment to think on how our Brothers and Sisters contributions and hard work have made “People 
Helping People” a possibility and without that service and dedication nothing would be possible! 
 

We want to thank our staff that helped make this year as successful as possible. Job Well Done! 
 

Thanks to the Brothers and Sisters who helped make the Christmas Dance such a success and a truly 
enjoyable experience and one of the best events in memory! 
 

Let us take a moment to remember our Brothers and Sisters who are sick and also those who have 
passed and include them and their families in our prayers. 
 

Finally, well wishes for the coming year and MAY GOD BLESS EACH and EVERYONE! Thanks for your 
support. 
 

Sincerely, 
PWP Mike Lundie 
 
 
FROM THE TRUSTEES: 
 

The Christmas party held upstairs for the YMCA underprivileged kids on December 17th was a big 
success. The kids and the YMCA said to thank everyone in the Eagles for a wonderful time. Events like 
this are what the Eagles are all about. A special thank-you to our State Worthy President, Bobby Hooten, 
who volunteered to play Santa Claus; he was a big hit with the kids. 
 

Trustees 
 



***REMINDER*** 
The Aerie will close at 4:00PM on Christmas Eve and be closed on Christmas Day! 

 

Get well wishes and a speedy recovery to all Brothers and Sisters who may be under the weather.  
 

Our condolences to “Gippy” Belcher in the loss of his brother and to anyone dealing with the loss of a 
loved one. Our prayers are with you during this time. 
 
 
 
 

FROM THE SECRETARY’S DESK 
 

Welcome to our new Brothers, Robert McClenny II who was initiated on November 20th and Mark 
Marshall Sr. and Steven Mattingly, who were initiated on December 18th.   
 

Brothers, if you are a proposer on the application of a new member or re-enrollee, please be present at 
the Aerie meeting to speak for the candidate.   
 
 

***DUES ARE DUE*** 
 

If the dues expiration date on your membership card was November 30th you are now on the 
delinquent list.  Please check your membership cards and if your dues have expired you can pay them at 
the bar, the secretary’s office or by mail.  Your Social Room privileges have been suspended and you will 
have to ring the buzzer to gain entry to the Aerie.  You must then pay your dues before you will be 
allowed to purchase anything in the Social Room.  There are currently 70 members on the delinquent 
list who will be dropped from membership if their dues are not received by March 15.  One delinquent 
notice has been mailed and a second will be mailed in January.  
  
***DUE TO THE HOLIDAY, THE FIRST AERIE MEETING WIL BE HELD ON JANUARY 8TH AT 7:00 PM***  
 
For those who have internet access our web site is www.882.foe.com.  If you have an email address, 
please sign up to receive your monthly bulletin by this method.  You not only get your bulletin in a timely 
manner but much more information and special notices can be sent to you.  Members who are not 
receiving a bulletin should contact Lynn Moore in the Secretary’s Office and make sure that we have 
your correct mailing address on file.  We are getting more and more back for various reasons.  Also, for 
those that have signed up for emailing of the bulletin please keep us posted when you change your 
email address.  We are getting some of these back as undeliverable.    
 
If anyone has information they would like to put in our monthly bulletin please submit it to the Secretary 
before the 3rd Friday of the month in order to have it published in the following month’s bulletin.  We 
reserve the right to edit content before publishing.   
 
Ray Harrison 
Secretary 
 

If you know of a member who is ill, please inform Brother Danny Wiggins or one of the staff. 

http://www.882.foe.com/


UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Ring in the New Year at FOE #882. New Years Eve, December 31st in the Couples Lounge from 9:00pm to 
1:00am, DJ Debbie Davis – finger foods provided. 
 

New Years Day – The Social Room will open at 9:00am for breakfast. The full breakfast menu will be 
available, including pancakes until noon. At 1:00pm, black-eyed peas and stewed tomatoes will be 
offered free of charge until gone. 
 
 
STATE EVENTS 
 

The next State Conference Meeting will be hosted by Staunton Aerie #680 on February 9, 2013.   
The next State sporting event is a Pool Tournament hosted by Harrisonburg Aerie #4150 on January 11th 
and 12th – details and a sign-up sheet are posted on the Aerie bulletin board. 
April 13th and 14th - Bowling hosted by Virginia Beach Aerie #3204 

May 11th - Horseshoes hosted by Spotsylvania Aerie #4391 
 

Please visit the Virginia State website for more information at www.virginia.foe.com. 
 
 

News from the Ladies Auxiliary of Petersburg #882 
 

             Merry Christmas & a Happy, Healthy and Prosperous New Year to all of our Brother’s & Sister’s of 
#882.  We will have many opportunities in the New Year to be the organization that stands for “People 
Helping People”, let us all remember that this is our motto and strive to continue to do the things that 
have been done in the past to make our Aerie & Auxiliary the best that it can be once again.   
 

 The Ladies Annual Christmas Party was held on Tuesday, December 18th, there were thirty five 
(35) ladies in attendance and three (3) ladies that will be initiated at our January 22nd meeting, they are 
Pat Padgett, Patricia Padgett and Christine Bolinsky.  Ladies we are looking forward to you being active 
members of our Auxiliary.   
 There were many door prizes given out, the ladies brought appetizers and what a “feast” we had, 
as always, ladies you out did yourself.  We have the ‘best’ cooks anywhere, that’s why we need to make 
a cookbook, maybe we can get this underway in the upcoming year.  We also played a game during our 
gift exchange called “Mr. Wright”, which was great fun, thanks to Dee Ingram.  We hope that she will 
bring it back each year for some more laughs and merriment.   
 

 Visit to the Dinwiddie Rehabilitation Center – Janett Weeks, Debbie Weaver & Pat Rose visited 
with the patients at the center and brought them prizes for their bingo games.  The spearhead of this 
event was Irma Cross, she is a patient at the home and realized that there was a need for the prizes.  
They were running out of things and those that have been donating were running out of funds.  The 
Ladies of #882 quickly stepped up and provided a trunk full of items and the patients were very excited 
and grateful when they were delivered.  If anyone has things that can be used such as jewelry, toiletries, 
t-shirts, trinkets, etc., the patient’s just get excited over any little item they win.  
When you visit places like nursing homes, hospitals etc. it makes you think about how “blessed” you are 
to still be able to take care of yourself, so to speak. 

http://www.virginia.foe.com/


          Upcoming Events – January 11th & 12th will be the FOE State Pool Tournament – which will be held 
in Harrisonburg Aerie #4150, 1230 Old Furnace Road, Harrisonburg, Virginia.  Come to a meeting and 
find out the details and sign up for this event. 
 

           In the planning stages – Petersburg Auxiliary #882 will be hosting a Workshop on Membership – 
Chairman of the event is PSMP Nancy Moffat.  She has asked our auxiliary to do the presentation.  This is 
in the planning stages and we need ideas for this presentation, hopefully we will be able to do this in the 
month of March, more details will be forthcoming.  Please come to upcoming meetings to help in 
making this happen.  We want to make it great since we will have visitors from around the state. 
 

           Our Known Sick – at this time we just wish any and everyone a speedy recovery and good health. 
 

 

DUES ARE DUE JANUARY 31, 2013 
 

They are $24.00 for Beneficial Members & $23.00 for Non – Beneficial members.  You may pay your 
dues at the bar or mail them to Pat Rose, Secretary, 4300 Lakeview Road, Petersburg, Virginia, 23803, if 
you have any questions please call me on 804-526-0106.  Our meetings are the 2nd & 4th Tuesday 
nights of each month.  See you at our next meeting. 
 

Until next time……….keep smiling……………..Pat Rose reporting! 
 
 

  PLEASE CHECK THE BINGO SCHEDULE FOR CHANGES   
 

Please it is most important to let someone know if you cannot work BINGO – EVERYONE 
DEPENDS ON YOU BEING THERE TO DO YOUR PART. The first person on the team is 
responsible for contacting their team members to make sure that they will be working 
Bingo.   
 

The kitchen workers need to be there at 4:30 –no later than 5 p.m. to set up and open 
by 6 p.m.  
 

The payout person needs to stay until the bingo chairman has finished his paperwork! 
The payout person does not have to start until 6:45 p.m.  
 

The first person on the list is responsible for calling the team members to make sure 
that all people are there. 
 

Bingo committee: Debbie Weaver – 536-3215 or 748-2456 , Pat Rose – 526-0106, Ginny 
Bishop 732-5058, or Janett Weeks –732-4411.   
 

 
 
 



BINGO SCHEDULE 
                         

PLEASE CHECK FOR POSSIBLE CHANGES IN THE SCHEDULE! 
 
December 28- Lynn Moore, Mary Stanley, Renie Albritton, Trisha Phelps, Wanda Bennett 
 
January 4 th – Pat Radcliffe, Linda Humphries, Crystal Christian, Rose Williams, Kelly Ballam, 
                          Cindy Santerre 
 
January 11th – Bonnie Baird, Dee Ingram Shirley Woodlief, Ginny Bishop, Susanne Avery 
 
January 18th – Stephanie Payne, Sharon Sweeney, Carrie Hartsoe, Gayle Ackerman 
 
January 25th – Shirley Ragar, Kim Powers, Marsha Taylor, Evelyn Hobbs, Alice Nimmo 
 
February 1st- Cindy Gilliland, Gay Owen, Michelle Atkins, Linda Shafer, Linda Inge 
 
February 8th –Pat Rose, Cathy Jones, Betty Winfree, Terry Hamner, Saundra Hughes 
 
February 15th- Lynn Jones, Doris Davis, Jean & Dick Southall, Kiffee Johnson, Ginny Bishop 
 
February  22nd – Bonnie Lundie, Janett Weeks, Janet turner, Carolyn Hodges, Amy Piccolo, 
                              Heather Hanretta 
 
March 1st –  Pat Rose, Sharon Pearson, Jerry King, “Fats” Morris, Sherry Baxter, Linda Emory 
 
March 8th – Debbie & Tom Weaver, Judy Wallace, Linda & Eddie Collins 
 
March 15th –Lynn Moore, Mary Stanley, Renie Albritton, Trisha Phelps, Wanda Bennett 
 
March 22nd – Pat Radcliffe, Linda Humphries, Crystal Christian, Rose Williams, Kelley Ballam, 
                        Cindy Santerre 
 
March 28th -Bonnie Baird, Dee Ingram, Shirley Woodlief, Ginny Bishop, Susanne Avery              
 



 

JANUARY 2013 

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

 

 

 
 
 
 

1 
Open 9 AM for 
Breakfast  9 ‘til Noon 
 

 

 

New Year’s Day 

2  

7:00 PM Aerie Bingo 

3 

 
 

25 cent Wings 
& Free Juke Box 

5:00 PM ɀ 8:00PM 

4 
7:00 PM Aerie Bingo 
 
Friday Night Dinner 
Baby Back Ribs, 
Baked Beans, Cole 
Slaw & Rolls     $7.95    

5 

6 

 

7 
 

 

25 cent Shrimp 
& Free Juke Box 

5:00 PM -8:00 PM 
 

8   
 
5:30 PM Trustee Mtg. 
7:00 PM  Aerie Mtg. 
  
7:00 PM Auxiliary Mtg. 
 

9 
 
7:00 PM Aerie Bingo 
 

10  

 

 
25 cent Wings 

& Free Juke Box 
5:00 PM ɀ 8:00PM 

11 
7:00 PM Aerie Bingo 
 
Friday Night Dinner  
Beef Stroganoff over 
Egg Noodles, Salad & 
Rolls                 $7.95 

12 
State Sports Event 

Pool 
January 11 & 12 

Harrisonburg #4150 
 

13 
 

 

14 
 

 

25 cent Shrimp 
& Free Juke Box 

5:00 PM -8:00 PM 
 

15 

 
5:30 PM Trustee Mtg. 
7:00 PM Aerie Mtg. 
 

16 

 
7:00 PM Aerie Bingo 
 

17 

 

 
25 cent Wings 

& Free Juke Box 
5:00 PM ɀ 8:00PM 

 

18 
7:00 PM Aerie Bingo 
 
Friday Night Dinner  
Shrimp Plate, Baked 
Potato, Coleslaw, 
Hushpuppies     $8.95  

19 

 
 

20 21 
 

 

25 cent Shrimp 
& Free Juke Box 

5:00 PM -8:00 PM 

22 

 
7:00 PM Auxiliary Mtg. 

23 

 
7:00 PM Aerie Bingo 
 

24 

 

 
25 cent Wings 

& Free Juke Box 
5:00 PM ɀ 8:00PM 

25 

7:00 PM Aerie Bingo 
 
Friday Night Dinner 
Baked Chicken, 
Scalloped Potatoes, 
Salad & Roll       $8.95                                 

26 
Entertainment 

 
To Be 

Announced 

27 

                           

                          

28 

                         
        

25 cent Shrimp 

& Free Juke Box 
5:00 PM -8:00 PM 

 

29 

 

30 

 

 

 
 

 

31 

 

 
25 cent Wings 

& Free Juke Box 
5:00 PM ɀ 8:00PM 

 
February 1

st
 Friday 

Night Dinner 
Meatloaf, Mashed 
Potatoes, Green 
Beans & Roll   $7.95 

 



 

 

 

 

F.O.E. #882 
 

   Auxiliary #882 

OFFICERS - 2012-2013 
 

  OFFICERS - 2012-2013 

       Jr Past Worthy President Dennis  Ingram 
 

Past Madam President 
 

Becky McBride 

       Worthy President 
 

Mitchell C. Shelton 
 

Madam President 
 

Debbie Weaver 

       Worthy Vice-President C. Kevin Hollie 
 

Madam Vice-President 
 

Renie Albritton 

       Worthy Chaplain 
 

Ralph Thacker 
 

Madam Chaplain 
 

Janett Weeks 

       Worthy Secretary 
 

Raymond Harrison 
 

Madam Secretary 
 

Patricia Rose 

       Worthy Treasurer 
 

Douglas Trammell 
 

Madam Treasurer 
 

Lynn Moore 

       Worthy Conductor 
 

      Vacant 
 

Madam Conductor 
 

Lynn Jones 

       Worthy Inside Guard 
 

               Jeffrey Clack Madam Inside Guard 
 

Shirley Ragar 

       Worthy Trustees Chairman Michael Lundie 
 

Madam Outside Guard 
 

Linda Mata-Collins 

  
        Daniel Wiggins 

    

  
 Kenneth Hope 

 
Madam Trustees 

 
Marsha Taylor 

  
William Morris 

   
Cathy Jones 

  
Kevin Woodlief 

   
Cindy Gilliand 

       
              Club Manager     

 
Susanne von Poks 

    



 

Fraternal Order of Eagles 882 
P. O. Box 888 
Petersburg, VA  23804 
 

RETURN SERVICE 
REQUESTED 

 
 

 


